
Participation will involve a pre-interview meeting
(15 – 30min) and one interview (45 – 60min) both

over telephone or video conference 

You can participate in this study as an individual,
with your partner, or with your children

To thank you, you will be given a $25 gift card to a
local grocery store or food vendor of your choice

Research Opportunity

This project is funded by the BC SUPPORT Unit, Northern Centre and has received
ethical approval from the University of Northern British Columbia and Northern Health.

Your participation is completely voluntary and confidential.

ARE YOU A PARENT OR GUARDIAN
OF A CHILD AGE 7-12 YEARS LIVING

IN NORTHERN BC?

If you are interested in participating or would like more
information, please contact Katie Cornish (research
associate) at katie.cornish@unbc.ca and/or Chelsea

Pelletier (project lead) at chelsea.pelletier@unbc.ca or
250-960-5283.

We are looking for volunteers to help us learn more about
children's independent mobility (CIM). CIM is about kids'

freedom to play and move around in their neighbourhood
without adult supervision. This includes free play, active

travel, and unsupervised activity. 

Social media disclaimer: Interacting with this post (liking,
commenting, or sharing) may publically associate you with this

study even if you do not participate


